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I strongly wish to oppese the development planned for Leeder House Primrose Hill as it impacts on
the community in Primrose Hill.

1. Firstly a large number of my clients work in these offices and use my services in the village and if
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planning goes through I will loose a large number of my clientele.

2. Secondly this block is rich in character and is part of the Primrose Hill Conservation Area and
changing the appearance will be not uniform to the current look and keeping with the character of
the street and mews.

3. There is a sense of support in the village of who works in the area and we are enormously
supportive of each others services and the micro community that exists in Primrose Hill. Loosing a
percentage of business in the area, is fundamentally crucifying and immensely damaging to the
community and businesses on the high street.

Hence, I am opposing the planning permission and wish to make my voice heard in this upcoming

decision.
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